COPY.

1 2zrd September, 1941.

Principal Surveyor,
NEW YORK.

Dear Sir,
M.S. "NUEVA ANDALUCIA" Gal.Rpt.No.4004

"SKANDINAVIA" Cal.Rpt.No.4080.

. With reference to your letter of the 20th instant,
I have to reply as follows to the enquiry received from
Wokingham, relative to the above named reports.

"It 13 confirmed that so far as could be seen
i the special requirements of the Bocliety's
\ Rules for electrical equipment for ships carrying
0il having a flash point less then 150°F, have
been satisfactorily complied with."

Yours very truly,

(Sgd) Wm. Rennie.

WR.NL.

© 2020

B Lloyd's Registés’
Semmmiel FOUNdation |

00S42bk~005ULE - 008G




A0Lai

m.7,40

gceit

ESS
The




